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Ref.  No. VIPUL/SEC/FY2022-23/2149                            February 01, 2023 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited, (Equity Scrip Code: 511726) 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
At: 1ST Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda 
Building, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal 
Street, Fort,Mumbai-400001 

The Manager (Listing) 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
(Equity Scrip Code: VIPULLTD) 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra, Mumbai-400051 

 
 

Sub: Intimation about typographical error  
 
Dear Sir(s),  
 
With reference to earlier announcement letter no. Ref. No. VIPUL/SEC/FY2022-23/2148 dated 
January 31, 2023, disclosure pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the word 
“Corporate Guarantee” was inadvertently mentioned as “Bank Guarantee” and it should be read as 
Corporate Guarantee instead of Bank Guarantee. The typographical error is regretted.  
 
You are requested to take the above information on record and bring the same to the notice of all 
concerned. 
 
Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 
For Vipul Limited 
 
 
(Sunil Kumar) 
Company Secretary 
A-38859 
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